Conzers, Tamika ;

OFFICIAL COPY

From: geigersusan@gmail.com

Sent: ' Friday, February 14, 2020 10:01 AM
To: Statements

Subject: E-7 Sub 1214

Utilities commission:

Please do not allow Duke Energy to raise our rates. Duke wants it’s power users to pay for
their expansion of methane producing natural gas which they are calling sustainable- it’s
not!!! They Also want us to pay for the cleanup of their coal ash deb'lcle and they want to
make a profit on that as well.

They are one of The biggest energy companies in the world and their proposed expansion of
climate racking fracking is the opposite direction that we should be going. There is so much
solar power Available now but they don’t want to get on board with solar and wind because
they have already invested so much in frackiig and natural gas. You can help steer things in
the right direction. Thank you for listening.

Feb 13 2020

Sue Geiger
Resident of Chapel Hill
Sent from my iPhone



